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We are always amazed when June arrives how fast the year
has gone! May and June are very busy months. However
they bring an opportunity to reflect on the year and
consider how we might work together to build on our
strengths at PPS, and create space for conversations
around what we may need to start, stop, and continue. It is
the time to bring closure to one school year and look
towards the possibilites of the next.

Our BTPS Assurance Plan continues to guide our decisions
as we move into the upcoming school year. Priority One of
our Assurance Plan focusses on supporting learning
success for all students. Keeping this priority in mind,

on May 27th our division two teachers engaged in learning
sessions around the implementation of the new science
curriculum. On June 10, 11, and 18th our BTPS Innovation
coaches will be working side by side with many of our
teachers, aligning long range and unit planning with Alberta
curriculum.
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With declining enroliment and weighted moving average,
there are financial impacts that need to be considered as we
planned for the upcoming school years. You are able to
review the budget framework on our school website. As we
move into the upcoming weeks, we will share programming
with our school community. This week, our highschool
students will begin to register for courses for the 2024/25
school year.

PPS athletes have had a successful track and field sesason.
Check out the Provost Public School Athletics Page on Social
Media.

Wishing each of you a safe and memorable summer!
Mrs. Brouwer and Ms. Heim
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